Monday 29th May 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians,
There is a proposed Second Year trip in Easter 2019 to Germany. The cost of this trip will be €520 approximately, with the final costing based on numbers travelling and airline flights. Travel will take place during the first weekend of the Easter holidays Saturday 13th April to Monday 15th April 2019, to avoid any interruption to teaching and learning in the classroom. This trip is open to all second year students with an exemplary behaviour record in the school currently studying German or no language. I have enclosed a brief itinerary, the proposed dates of travel and a booking form.

Completed booking form should be returned to the school to Mr Teevan before Friday 21st  September 2018. The €250 deposit should be paid directly to the travel agent through their website to secure the booking. A photocopy of the student’s passport must be enclosed with the form or the form will not be accepted. The latest expiry date on the passport that is acceptable is 13th May 2018.  
For the last ten years there have been extremely successful school trips. The students who have travelled have been excellent ambassadors of Old Bawn Community School. I hope that this trip will be just as successful and a rewarding experience for our students. 
Please note that this deposit is non-refundable. 
	Parents and students must understand and accept that school rules apply for the full duration of the trip – twenty four hours a day. Parents are required to read the rules and expectations as outlined in the student journal. Your attention is drawn in particular to rules concerning alcohol, drugs, weapons or other inappropriate materials. Particular activities may involve specific rules. The teachers/group leaders must be obeyed at all times. Any difficulties caused by students on trips will be reported to the Board of Management, who will deal most seriously with offenders.


Yours faithfully,

__________________________

Mr Teevan

Trip Organiser

